
 

 

Ohio March For Life - March for Life 
 

WHY YOU SHOULD ATTEND 
  

The 2023 Ohio March for Life is scheduled for Friday, October 6 in Columbus at 1 Capital Square. 
  

Supreme is collaborating with the March for Life to help organize and promote state Marches for Life 

across the United States. With the Ohio March (Oct. 6) approaching, we wanted to reach out to the 

Ohio Knights to see if they can offer any assistance. 

 

Supreme and Ohio State Councils are looking to see if there are any Knights planning to attend this 

year's march in Columbus.  There may be upcoming volunteer opportunities so please stay tuned!  If 

you are interested, please contact Chris Sarka, State Advocate, at 614-546-6457 or via email 

at c_sarka@hotmail.com. 

Ohio Mach For Life 
1 Capital Square, Columbus, OH 

9:00 a.m. – Mass for Life, St. Joseph’s Cathedral, celebrated by His Excellency 
Bishop Fernandes, Diocese of Columbus 

Rally at 11 AM 
March at 12 PM 

Go to https://p2a.co/XdMTG1x to register to march in the Ohio March For Life 

To serve as a Marshall, please go to:  
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/213612558045/false#/invitation 

 
Please visit https://marchforlife.org/ohio-march-for-life/  


